

# Te Totara Primary School PTA Meeting Minutes

Wednesday 10 Feb 2021

Date:	10 Feb 2021	Time:	7.30pm
Location:	<b>Te Totara Primary School staff room</b>		
Item	<b>Topic</b>	<b>Discussion</b>	
1	Welcome from chairperson		
2	Review of last meeting	Move to approve Kerry, Moshe seconded.	
3	Correspondence	Fundraisers that are not of any consequence	
4	Finance	Performance report submitted by Rilesh – attached to minutes	
5	School report	<p>Update from Anne</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• End of year functions were great success</li><li>• Yearbook for 2020 were great</li><li>• Staff update: some maternity cover and addition of Mr Webb</li><li>• Teacher prep done towards the end of 2020, PD coming in shortly around maths with Bruce Moody.</li><li>• Sport team leaders have done a presentation around Te Whare Tapa Wha – a more holistic approach</li><li>• Swimming programme underway</li><li>• Lots of work has been done by the caretakers over the holidays</li><li>• Returfing still on track to be done by the end of the month</li><li>• Role growth classrooms are on the horizon, MOE has agreed to taking a long view to reorganising the new additions</li><li>• Garden still slated for March / April. Seat with be crafted by Te Totara caretaker John who is a builder.</li></ul>	

# Te Totara Primary School PTA Meeting Minutes

Wednesday 10 Feb 2021

6	Past/Upcoming Events	<p><b>Ice block day</b> – 3 dates this term 19 Feb, 19 Mar, 9 April Thanks for Kerri for sorting these.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Stock - ordered</li> <li>• Volunteers</li> <li>• Advertising - done</li> </ul> <p><b>Fun Run</b> Are we doing this? – Agreement that this will get moved to 2022</p> <p><b>Mainstream Green Fundraiser</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Venue Archies/Keg Room</li> <li>• Tickets</li> <li>• Advertising</li> <li>• 19 May, Week 3</li> <li>• Go ahead to do this</li> <li>• Nicky to see if she gets Archies</li> </ul> <p>Other fundraisers for 2021?</p> <p><b>Discussion and Decisions:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Kerri to let Celeste know that the fun run isn't happening</li> <li>• Shelley to contact Nicky about Mainstream Green Fundraiser (late May)</li> <li>• 26 March Disco : Fairy Tales and Super Hero's – Jo to let us know which pod will take this on. Gavin booked in for 26 March</li> <li>• Spellathon in Term 2 , towards the end of June set as end day</li> <li>• Disco Term 3 – decide on date after Art Exhibition date set</li> <li>• Fiona to pass on the template used from the last Spellathon</li> </ul>
	General Business	Look at donating about \$20K for the Garden
	Next meeting	17 March PTA Meeting